28th January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

SNOWLINE

 ${
m I}$ am sure you are well aware of the weather forecast and the risk of snow that is predicted.

At this point clearly we are unable to predict how serious this will be and if it will be necessary to close the school but it is important for us to make emergency plans and keep you well informed just in case.

We will, in the event of school closure, put this information on the Priory Primary School website and school app. We will also inform the local radio and text you. Please make sure your contact details are up to date.

Phoning the school is not ideal as it will fill up with messages on the answerphone and give the impression if engaged that school is open.

Yours Faithfully

Mrs J Craig Headleacher